
Employee Spotlight  

Ken Roberts, Danville Borough Code Administrator  

Ken began his employment at the Danville Borough in January of 2022. In a little less than two short 

years he has simplified and improved on many of the daily functions of the Danville Borough Code 

Department. He is responsible for locating approximately 225 new rentals in the Borough, bringing in 

additional revenue of $11,000 annually. He is also responsible for the demolition of four blighted 

residential buildings in the Borough which will open opportunities for new development and growth 

within the community. Ken has been an instrumental part of closing out the Mahoning Creek Levee 

certification process, resulting in lower or no insurance premiums at all. He has placed the Danville 

Borough in the State and National spotlight with highlighting the Borough’s flood mitigation steps taken 

over the years through publishing an article that was sent out to all Pennsylvania Municipal 

Governments. Also, by taking part in a documentary in cooperation with the U.S. Army Core of Engineers 

and FEMA highlighting steps taken by the borough to safeguard the residents since Agnus.  The video is 

permanently posted in the 50th anniversary of Hurricane Agnus Memorial site.  

Ken has been a board member on PAFPM for the last two years representing the Borough in its devotion 

ensuring floodplain management is supported by elected officials. He has his Fire Inspector 1 

Certification, Floodplain Manager Certification, Zoning Officer Certification, Building Code Official 

Certification, Property Maintenance Inspector Certification, 25+ FEMA Certifications and BSM in Business 

Management. Ken in his free time continues to grow his arsenal by completing his MBA in Project 

Management and Fire Inspection II Certification. His biggest claim to fame is the Danville Boroughs social 

media page that is constantly gaining new followers daily to follow his informational content and quick 

wit.  


